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November 2021 Newsletter 

          From the office... 

 

October is always a fun month to get the holidays start-

ed. The children had lots of fun the whole month, with 

lots of fun crafts and decorations going up in the school.. 

Want to thank all the parents that helped with our fall fes-

tival. November will be just as fun! 

Dates to remember 

November 11-18   .……………..……. Scholastic bookfair 

November 15-19, 2021…..………….……..Can food drive 

November 22-26, 2021.….No VPK Thanksgiving Break 

November 25-26, 2021.. NPA closed, Happy Thanksgiv-

ing 

Thanksgiving feast 

November 18 th,10:30-11-30 

We will have our annual Thanksgiving feast this year and 

parents are allowed to join us. We will have sign up 

sheets posted for anyone that would like to help out. 

 

 A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late 

pick up fee will be applied to those who pick up after 

5:30. The fee is $12 per 5-minute increment. If to many 

late pick-ups are encountered, this may result in termina-

tion of services.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  



 

11/6 Rhett R — 5 years old 

11/10 Mayah O — 4 years old 

11/12 Daisy L — 2 years old 

11/16 Ethan W — 5 years old 

11/23 Alessia L — 3 years old 

 

Mrs. Suerene — 11/5 
 



                  Infant News 

Welcome November! This week the infants are going to be 
working on more movement activities. They will be doing 
paint on canvases and moving around the paint to work on 
movement. They will work on pumpkin coloring with cray-
ons to work on moving their wrist, hands and fingers. We 
are also taking pictures for Halloween, and fall pictures in 
orange and black. This is the month to be thankful and I'm 
so thankful to take care of your little ones!  
 
Love Miss. Kerra 
 



                     One’s News 

Welcome November!!!  
    This month's Theme is Gobble Gobble, give Thanks! 
We will be learning the letters b, c, and h and also the 
number 4. The color and shape of the month is triangle 
and yellow. Last month we welcomed our new friend 
Jax! And this month we say goodbye to our friend Daisy 
as she moves on up. Parents please make sure to bring 
extra clothes for your kids and to label everything!!   
 
      Thank you!!, Ms. Tiffani 
 

 



                              Two’s News 

Let's gobble our way into November! 
This month we have lots of fun activities and learning go-
ing on. The curriculum for this month includes students 
learning about the letters Tt, Ll, Kk. The number 5, trian-
gles, and the color yellow. This month we will be celebrat-
ing Alessia's birthday and welcoming Daisy Into our 
classroom. 
On November 24th the two year old classroom will be 
having a Thanksgiving feast where parents bring in a 
dish, sign up sheets will be posted the week prior. 
Reminder please bring in water cups with the child's 
name on it. 

             Please label all of your belongings. 
 
Miss Marie 



                                  Three’s News 

Hello November. It’s time to be  thankful for friends,  our family 
and all the new memories !!!! 
 
It's a new month and we will be having a Thanksgiving dinner 
with all our friends in the classroom.  We will send out more de-
tails and we will be learning about the history of Thanksgiving. 
We will have all the kids bring in something they're thankful for 
this year.  
Please parents talk to your child about how important it is to 
their hands to themselves.  This month we will be going over let-
ters T, K, and L and the number 4.  
 
 
Love, Miss. Loissa 



                 VPK News 

As our VPK children continue to learn at school, 

continue to  work with them at home. It’s very im-

portant to read to your children every night. 

Please only bring toys to school on show n tell 

day. We will have our annual Thanksgiving feast 

this year with the families, please check the door 

for more details 

We are looking forward to this, as it lets the par-

ents know who their kiddos have been talking 

about all year. 


